
 

ACADEMIC SENATE COUNCIL          Contra Costa College 

Applied Arts Building AA-216    2:15-4:00 p.m.         2600 Mission Bell Drive 

Monday, February 6, 2006            San Pablo, California 94806 

DRAFTAGENDA 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

II. INTRODUCTION OF VISITORS 

III. CONSENT ACTION ITEMS 

A. Agenda of February 6, 2006 

B. Minutes of January 23, 2006 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 

A. Student Progress Reports – Midterm reports for all faculty 

B. Morale Activity Days – April 28 activity, and March activity co-anchored by 

ASC and ASU – possible Talent Show     

V. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

      SLO and Assessment Efforts Update 

VI. STANDING SENATE COMMITTEE REPORTS 

1. President’s Cabinet (Elliott) 

2. Operations Council (Elliott) 

3. District Governance Council (Elliott/Pointer) 

4. Governing Board (Elliott) 

5. Planning Council (Elliott) 

6. College Council (Elliott/Tarp/Williams) 

7. FSCC (Elliott) 

8. Council of Chairs (Rosenthal) 

9. Faculty Development Committee (Williams) 

10. Student Services (Tarp) 

11. Instructional Technology Committee (Chan) 

12. Middle College High School (Wilson)   The MCHS progress report night will be 

held on Wednesday, February 15 from 5 - 6:30 pm in the LA building.  Teachers will 

available to meet parents and discuss student progress.  All parents are encouraged to 

attend.  Principal Gary Carlone is in Newport Beach at the Early College Principals' 

Conference.  Biology Instructor Danny Baoas and 6 MCHS students will spend a week in 

Yosemite as part of the Yosemite Institute's Wilderness Program.  The MCHS recycle 

program is once again in place.  Please notify the MHCS office at 4411 if you have any 

questions. 

13. Career and Technical Training (Ramos) 

14. Associated Student Union (Whitfield-Wormely) 

15. Classified Senate (Mazzi)         

VIII. SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS and OPEN DISCUSSION – Matriculation issue 

on High School Exit Exams   

IX. PRESENTATIONS FROM THE PUBLIC 

X. NEXT MEETING – March 6, 2006 

XI.  ADJOURNMENT  

  

THE COMMUNITY IS WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 


